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LETTER DATED 27 AUGUST 1990 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF
KUWAIT TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECKRETARY-GENERAL

On instructions from my Government, I should like to call your attention to
the increasingly inhuman practices of the Iraqi occupation forces in Kuwait. These
forces have recently proceeded to empty hospitals of Kuwaiti patients. to evict
them and to use these vital facilities not only for their own elements but also for
those patients that they have brought from Iraq.

Another exanple of the savage acts being perpetrated by these forces is their
indiscriminate shooting of those seeking to leave Kuwaiti territor%, including
those who halt at the checkpoints set up by the iragi occupation authorities.

I should be grateful if you would have this letter circulated as a document of

the Security Council,

(Signed) Mohammad A. ABULHASAN
Permanent Representative

90-20709 19063 (E)



